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Dear President Andersen, )\J/\

thank you very much for your kind letter concerning my membership in the
International Advisory Board of the Batuz Foundation and the Société Imgaginaire.

It is a great honor for me, to be a member of this board of distingished and outstanding
personalities. Everytime I have a chance to meet President Batuz I feel inspired of the
great ideas of the Batuz foundation and I am very glad to have a chance to at least a
little support the great objectives of the organisation.

I look forward to further important activities of the Batuz Foundation. If I can make a
contribution such as a lecture, please let me know



